DEPARTMENT OF ARCHITECTURE AND PLANNING
INDIRA GANDHI INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
SARANG, DHENKANAL

No. IGIT/ARCH/2022/ +hezit /12 [2022 Dated: I'”rjo??/zﬁm, '

NOTICE

Attention: All the B.Arch. students of 2014-15 and 2015-16 admission batch

As per letter received from Council of Architecture (CoA), New Delhi and as approved by Director,
IGIT, Sarang, the B.Arch. students of 2014-15 and 2015-16 admission batch have to submit their

project thesis again, so that the council can appoint examiner for conduct of Viva Voce.
The last date of submission of project thesis is hereby scheduled to be 15% May 2022.

After submission of the project thesis by the students, the Council will be informed, so as to enable

them to appoint examiners for the Viva-voce.

The students of the above two batches are advised to consider this notice seriously.

Copy to:

PA to the Director for information of Director
Dean, Academic and Examination for information
Deputy Registrar, for information

Department and Academic section Notice Board
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Officer in-charge, Institute website for information and necessary action.




